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State of Florida 

DATE: February 12,2001 
TO: 
FROM: Division of Legal Services (Christensen) 
RE: 

Division of Records and Reporting (Bayo) 

Docket No. 991666-WU - Application for amendment of Certificate No. 106-W to add 
territory in Lake County by Florida Water Services Corporation. 

Please file the attached letter from Kenneth Hoffman, Esquire, dated January 19, 2001, in 
the correspondence section of the above-referenced docket file. 

Thank you. 

PAC/lw 

cc: Division of Regulatory Oversight (Redemann) 
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Re: Docket No. 99 1666-WU 

Dear Ms. Christiansen: 

As you are aware, Steve Menton and I represent Florida Water Services Corporation in the 
above-referenced docket. I noticed that the Commission calendar reflects that the final hearing in 
the above-referenced case has been rescheduled for March 15- 16,2001, although a formal notice of 
hearing has not yet been issued. I have already made arrangements to be on vacation on March 15- 
21 and would appreciate your consideration in rescheduling the final hearing. I would add that I 
have discussed the matter with Suzanne Brownless who has no objection to this request. 

Thank you for your consideration of this request. 

Sincerely, 

Kenneth A. Hoffman 

cc: Suzanne Brownless, Esq. 
J. Stephen Menton, Esq. 


